
 

 

 

 

 
 

December 14th, 2021 
 
 
TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS: 

 
 

Due to escalating costs we have incurred in our business, Panel Rey S.A. will increase its 
invoice prices on all Gypsum Drywall, Metal Framing and Components, Glass Mat, Joint 
Compound and Finishing products, for all U.S and Canada markets, effective with 
shipments on and after Monday January 17th, 2022. 
 
 
Your Panel Rey sales representative will contact you to discuss the details on your new 
pricing.  
 
 
Panel Rey appreciates your support and continuous business. We thank you for selecting 
us as your vendor partner. 
 
 
 
Please visit our website at www.panelrey.com to learn more about our full line of building 
products. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Yours, 
 
 
 
Panel Rey, S.A. 

http://www.panelrey.com/

